
Falkirk Fiddle Workshop


Winter 2023 Newsletter


We start back our winter session with a block of three tutored lessons at 
Arnotdale House and  are continuing to hold our member’s night at The Orchard 
Hotel.


September saw some of our members play at the Nora Devine Stage at the 
Linlithgow Folk Festival. Weather was lovely and sunny (complete opposite to 
our gig at Arnotdale in August!) It was great to hear people comment on how 
good we sounded.


Fees are now due for the Oct/Nov block £30.


Beginners Intermediate Advanced
24/10/23 Wilma / Sandy Lorna Jean Ann
31/10/23 Gavin Lorna Jean Ann
7/11/23 Gavin Lorna Jean Ann
14/11/23 MEMBER’S NIGHT ORCHARD HOTEL
21/11/23 Lorna Jean Ann Gavin
28/11/23 Lorna Jean Ann Gavin
5/12/23 Lorna Jean Ann Gavin
12/12/23 PARTY NIGHT ORCHARD HOTEL


